
 

 

Elaine M. Wilson 

4580 Cavalier Drive 

Macon, Georgia 31220  

October 18, 2017 

Unified AV 

On behalf of the Bibb County School District, this letter is a formal notification that we 

would like to award you of the following proposals.  

IFB: 18-21, Smart Learning Suite Version 17 (SLS) 

This is an official notification, from the Procurement Office of Bibb County School 

District. The Procurement Office, as well as the Technology Department has approved 

this award and bid as the purchase price indicated within your response of $29,913.50. 

Please note that you are only provide information indiciated within your response 

utilizing this solicitation as a purchase. If you have any questions pertaining to this bid 

please contact the procurement office directly. The poin of contact within the Technology 

Department will be Rose Powell, The Executive Director of Technology for all 

scheduling of implementation information. 

 If you have any other questions, I can be reached at the information below. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine M. Wilson 
Elaine M. Wilson 

Procurement Director 

Elaine.Wilson@bcsdk12.net 

478-779-3522 
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